
Chris Brown



    

  

LOST & FOUND 



   

 

 

    

      Where:    Art Room (next to Kinder) 

      When:    Every Tuesday morning  

      Time:     8:30-8:50am 

All students are welcome to come along and enjoy some yummy 

breakfast to help get an awesome start to the day!  

Students will be encouraged to wash their own dishes and there is 

no cost.   

If you are a parent or a carer and have a current Working With Vulnerable 

People card and you would love to come help out one morning, please contact 

Justine on 0419 378 046.   

This program is kindly supported by our local IGA supermarket & 

Deloraine Woolworths.  Thank you to the Meander Valley Harvest 

Community for their support. 

The Parents & Friends are seeking help for 2 events this 

week: 

 Our regular catering for the Westbury Rotary Club meeting 

at the RSL this Wednesday night, 28th August for approx. 30 

people. We need help with preparing food, serving and 

waiting tables. We do this once every 2-3 months, starting 

around 6pm for service at 7pm. 

 

 To provide Kitchen Help at the Westbury Show Horse Com-

mittee dinner this Friday night, 30th August. This will be 

clearing tables and washing up with no cooking required. 

We need around 6 people for this event, with money raised 

going to the Grade 5/6 camp. 

 

If you are able to help with either of these events, please 

contact Bec Poulton on 0408 558 236. 

 

We also are in search of more helpers for the  

Hot Lunch roster.  

This is a valuable service volunteer parents and carers pro-

vide to the school, but also a great way to connect with other 

parents. With enough helpers on the roster it would mean a 

commitment of twice a term. So if Hot Lunch sounds like 

something you could help out with there are 3 things to do: 

1. Speak with Jayne Jensen or Louise Stirling about what is 

involved. 

2. Get your Working With Vulnerable People (WWVP) Regis-

tration at https://www.cbos.tas.gov.au/topics/licensing-

and-registration/registrations/work-with-vulnerable-

people/applications/apply 

or speak to the Office Staff about the process 

3. Sign up on the Hot Lunch Roster at https://signup.zone/

EnfMbQAC6iBDFsDnp 

 

The next P&F Meeting will be Friday 6th 

September at 1.30pm in the  

Parent Room.  

All parents and little people are welcome. 

We will also be drawing winners of the 

Grade 5/6 Camp raffle at the meeting. 

https://www.cbos.tas.gov.au/topics/licensing-and-registration/registrations/work-with-vulnerable-people/applications/apply
https://www.cbos.tas.gov.au/topics/licensing-and-registration/registrations/work-with-vulnerable-people/applications/apply
https://www.cbos.tas.gov.au/topics/licensing-and-registration/registrations/work-with-vulnerable-people/applications/apply
https://signup.zone/EnfMbQAC6iBDFsDnp
https://signup.zone/EnfMbQAC6iBDFsDnp


SCHOOL TERM DATES 2019  

 

 

 
 

 Chicken Tender Strips     $1.00 each   
(Mayonnaise as a dipping sauce on request) 

 Chicken Nuggets         $0.50 each 

 Bolognaise Pasta         $3.00 

 4” Garlic Bread         $1.00 

 Corn on the Cob         $1.00 each



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tfskids.com.au
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colSmokeAlarm
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireEscape
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireWhatToDo
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireEmergencyCall
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireReduceRiskAtHome
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireKeepChildrenSafe
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireKeepChildrenSafe
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireReduceRiskAtHome
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireKeepChildrenSafe
http://www.fire.tas.gov.au/Show?pageId=colFireReduceRiskAtHome
http://www.tfseducation.com.au
http://www.tfskids.com.au
https://www.tfseducation.com.au/parents/newsletters
http://www.tfseducation.com.au/
https://www.tfseducation.com.au/online-ordering


Book Week 

Parade
Wednesday 21 August 2019





CONTACT DETAILS 

Last Wednesday we had the Tassie Scientists visit our school.  What we learnt was very interesting and fun! 

mailto:westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au
https://westburyprimary.education.tas.edu.au/SitePages/Home.aspx

